
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/4/2019 2:45:38 AM

First name: Bennett

Last name: Moeller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not allow logging in the Pine Creek Forest #52341, or in any of our public forest land.

Climate change is a real issue that is facing us now, not in the future but now. We need more trees, not less.

Thank you.


